
 

 

AAUW NYS Invites You To 

 “Free the Girls” 

 
 

This program Supports Girls Who’ve Been Rescued Out of Sex Slavery 
 

Why Bras? 
Second-hand clothing is a profitable market in many countries around the world. Bras are unusually 
sought after items.  Re-selling the bras provides opportunities for these trafficked women to work with 
other women. Most of these women were sold into prostitution as children, some as young as 8-10 
years old. Since their lives were stolen from them they missed out on going to school and getting      
an education. Re-selling bras allows the women to work as their school schedule permits.  

                .        NYS Branches – Drop-offs:                                                                 

• NYS Board Meeting – November 15-17, 2013 

• AAUW NYS Convention 2014 – April 25-27, 2014 

Learn more about human slavery   
Free the Girls at www.freethegirls.org. 

 

Be sure to read FTG One Page Fact Sheet. For more information about this project contact: 
Joan Monk – ftmaven@gmail.com or call 914-245-7704 

 
 


